
 

 

HEARING BOARD  
SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2025 
11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 

The February 26, 2025, Special Meeting of the Monterey Bay Air Resources District (MBARD) 
Hearing Board has been canceled due to lack of quorum. The meeting will be rescheduled for a 
future date. 
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